
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Preacher 

REPORT FOR  THE MONTH OF  

NOVEMBER  2018 

 

God bless you dear brothers, I hope in the Lord you are well and 

enjoying your blessings. 

Thank God we are well despite the situation that is going through our 

country, but we move forward without looking back. 

In this month, we continue to meet on Sundays to worship our King 

and Lord of our lives. 

We continue with all the activities of the week and evangelism. For the 

glory of God the congregation is growing in knowledge and in number. 

In this month three (3) souls were baptized for the glory of God and the 

three are persevering. Our new sisters, Yeisy, Marianela and Sista.
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Also in this month a new discipleship was started for our new brothers 

and sisters in order to grow spiritually. 

My wife has been very ill with one foot and that has prevented her from 



walking, thank God she is a little better, I ask her prayers for her. 

I also ask for your prayers for our country so that everything will 

improve soon. 

Be praying for my family and for my person so that each day we 

persevere without fainting.  

I also ask for your prayers for the church in Venezuela and for unity. 

Thank you for the help you give us, the Lord multiplies you. 

Your brother and servant: José Gregorio Díaz Leal. 

  Goodness and mercy. 

   

 

 

  


